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As a resident and advocate for Oregon’s incredible natural resources I urge you to 

oppose HB 3103 which would weaken state forest protections and allow for clear 

cutting without regard for ecological impact.  Our forests and fragile ecosystems are a 

unique and irreplaceable feature of our region which we should all fight to preserve.   


